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SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TOWN OF MADISON 

May 25, 2017 

Minutes 

 

Committee members present: Bob King, Chuck White, Paul Littlefield, Dave Downs 

Others Present:  Tim Hughes-videographer 

Where and When Posted:  The SWAC meeting notice is published in the Town Office upper and lower levels and in both 

town Post Offices.  A yearly schedule is published at the beginning of the year.  The meeting generally is the second 

Thursday of each month unless noted on the schedule or amended by a change notice posted in all the above locations 

at least 24 hours prior to the previously planned meeting. 

Meeting Called to Order:   7:34 AM 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  Bob made a motion to approve the April 25th minutes as written; Chuck seconded; the motion 

passed unanimously. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  None 

NEXT SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING: The next meeting will be June 29th at 7:30 AM in the Town Hall 

Meeting Room. 

Valley Pride Day:  We discussed, at length, the issue of handling tires and the excess load of trash coming in on Valley 

Pride Day and how best to handle it.  We need to support and promote Valley Pride Day and be ready for the influx of 

material and have a way to handle it.  We will pick it up again in the late winter of 2018 to talk with the organizers of 

VPD  for a smoother way to handle the tires and extra load next year. 

Transfer Station Pictures:  Paul made contact with the drone owner to get the pictures but his call has not been 

returned.  He will follow-up. 

Hazardous Waste Info:  No progress yet. 

Mattress Recycling:   Chuck will review the information at tuck.com to see if it would make sense to provide that info at 

the transfer station and potentially add it to our website.  This would give residents info on other options to mattress 

disposal rather than having to pay at the transfer station. 

Cardboard at NCR:  No progress.  Paul and Dave to follow-up. 

Non-Resident Coupons:  Bob did a good job of designing a new non-resident coupon and process.  We discussed it and 

made suggestions. We determined that it was above our pay grade and kicked it upstairs.  Bob will go to the BoS to 

review it and get their input on resolution to the process. 

Compactor:  Not much progress.  Paul, Dave and Chuck to follow-up on options and potential costs for the options for 

repair replacement or addition to the compactor situation. 
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2017 Objectives:   Dave got a little direction from NRRA and Regan Pride but more follow-up is needed.  Several other 

towns have undertaken the same type of analysis.  Dave downloaded a few of their planning or results documents and is 

reviewing them. 

OTHER NEW BUSINESS OR MEMBER’S “LIST” ITEMS:   

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  None 

Motion to adjourn:   Paul made a motion to adjourn; Chuck seconded; the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting 

was adjourned at 8:36 AM. 

 


